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NEWSLETTER



FROM THE PRO
          The spring is finally here! Winter wasn’t too harsh but it was long!  I believe we will
be rewarded with a beautiful spring, summer and fall! Before we begin highlighting our
upcoming events, I’d like to recognize all of those who participated in our winter
simulator leagues. We had record numbers this year for Leagues and rentals. The word
of mouth on how awesome these are have spread like wildfire!

           Our Men’s Simulator League had 8 teams qualify for the playoffs. In the Semifinals
the team of Brant Gressel/Doug Cupp defeated Adam Vencill/Sean Culler and Justin
Slone/Zach Ralston defeated Dave Pojman/Adam Smith. The Championship match went
to Justin Slone & Zach Ralston, who will now have their names etched in history on the
Sim League plaques as well as have bragging rights for the year! Congratulations guys!!

          Our event schedule will be kicking off very soon, led by our Masters Par 3 Event,
held on April 10th. The opening day for our Senior Men’s League is April 17th. The Ladies
18-Hole League Opening Day will be on April 23rd. The Sugar Valley GC Opening Day
event will be taking place on Saturday, April 20th with a 10:00 shotgun. This event is
open to all members, men and ladies, with a fun two-person better ball format. You may
choose your own partner and sign-up for all events is available on GolfGenius, through
our website. If you do not have a partner, please let us know in the Shop and we will do
our best to find you one! (This year Entry fees may be again paid online when registering
or by cash or check in the Golf Shop). This event will be followed by our Demo Day with
Ping and Callaway on Wednesday, April 24th from 1:00 to 5:00. SVGA days will also
begin on the 21st. The Ladies Tuesday evening nine-hole league meeting will be held on
April 30th. Signup deadlines for the T&A Match Play and the Ladies Match Play is on
Saturday, April 27th. The Men’s Wednesday League will be kicking off on May 1st. A
Demo Day with Titleist is also on May 1st, from 1:00-5:00. May 2nd will be our Spring
Member Appreciation/Free Guest Day!

          Your entire 2024 golf calendar can be found on the website, and the Tri-Fold
calendars are now available for pick-up in the Pro Shop and the Reception desk. 

           If there is any club repair you may need done to your clubs, such as new grips,
please stop in and see us. This is the time to get your set in order for the season! Also,
we have a wide variety of clubs from Ping, Callaway and Titleist that were last year’s
latest and greatest that are now marked down, as new models have come in this spring.  
Grab them while supplies last! 



          The driving range will be open beginning April 6th, weather permitting. Hours for
the driving range in April are a half hour before the first tee time of the day until
7:00pm. We will close at 5:30 on Sundays and re-open at 11:30 on Mondays for
maintenance. The Golf Shop is closed on Mondays through April 15th and then will open
from 11:30 to 6 on Mondays. The Shop will always open a half hour before the first tee
time and close at 5:30 the first half of the month and then 6:00 the second half.
          
         We look forward to seeing you many times in April,

          Doug Wade, PGA

Men’s Simulator League Champions
Justin Slone & Zach Ralston



BUNKER TO BUNKER

          What a start to the 2024 golf season. One day all bundled up, the next day in t-shirts, then
back to the hoodies. It has been another unpredictable year so far with the weather. As much
as I want to complain because I hate the up and down thing with the weather, I am constantly
reminded by my family up in Michigan it could be worse as they just received 4” of snow…keep
it up there!
          
We have been very busy. The greens, tees, and fairways have been mowed a couple times and
we are starting to mow the roughs in places. We still have a lot of cleanup of debris on the golf
course as we get this place cleaned up and then we get hit with high winds and knock a few
more limbs, sticks, and gumballs out of the trees.
Tile work on #13 is coming along nicely. Some areas have been sodded and other areas have
been seeded. We will also be going around the golf course and seeding some other thin areas
and going along cart paths adding dirt and seed or sod. While you are out on the course, please
be careful of these areas and stay off of these areas and give them a chance to grow. 

          TAR Asphalt is back out removing old path on #4 and around the back of the tees on #17.
They have also changed the pitch of the path behind the lower tees on #17 so it does not feel
like your cart is going to roll over when you go around the curve. Please be careful and cautious
of these areas as they will continue removing path and adding new base until they can get out
to begin laying asphalt when the local asphalt plants reopen this spring.
A large part of my staff from last year has already returned or informed me they are coming
back again this year. I have a great staff and look forward to seeing you all out there soon!

Paul L Double



FROM THE GRILL



MEMBERSHIP INFO

Member Reminder
Food & Beverage Minimums are now Quarterly.

Members have until June 31 to spend their $150
minimum.

Please log in and update your Member Profile.
We will be implementing a text messaging

program and need up to date phone numbers.
Thank you

          We announced in the March newsletter that we were offering a Spring incentive
to attract new members to Sugar Valley Golf Club. We are currently offering new golf
members the opportunity to join Sugar Valley for a 50% savings on their initiation
fee.This will save any new member $1,000 at the time they sign up.
While we were able to attract nine new golf members in March, there is still a need for
more new members and we still have ample room for growth to our current
membership. Therefore, we will continue to offer the reduced initiation fees until May
1, 2024.
          Effective April 1, 2024, we will be expanding this promotion by offering any current
member who refers a prospective member to Sugar Valley a little surprise gift. Should
the member join, you will receive an enhanced surprise gift. Please encourage any
golfers you may know or meet to take advantage of this opportunity to join one of the
finest golf courses in southwest Ohio. Simply give them Wes Vanover’s name and have
them give Wes a call @ 937-372-9400. If you would prefer, provide Wes their name and
number and Wes will reach out to them.
       This is the time of year that most golfers are making their plans for this year’s
golfing experience. We would love to have them look to Sugar Valley and consider
joining our club. 
         In addition to golf members, we would love to increase our Social Memberships.
Therefore, should you refer us a Social member, we will apply a $50.00 credit to your
account for food and beverage.  We may even have a surprise for the new Social
member. All it takes is a phone call to Wes Vanover who will work to sign up your
referral.
         Again, thank you for your continuing support and we look forward to seeing you
out here for another year of great golf.

          Wes Vanover, Membership Director  















Sugar Valley GC
Upcoming Golf Schedule

Wednesday, April 10  - - - - -Masters Par 3
Mon,Tue, April 15,16 - - - - - Spring Maintenance
                                                      (Course Closed)
Wednesday, April 17  - - - - -Senior League
Saturday, April 20 - - - - - -  Opening Day
Tuesday, April 23 - - - - - - - Ladies Opening Day
Wednesday, April 24  - - - - Demo Day
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8 10

24

12

26

9

23

11

25

14

1 5 6

13

22

7

16 17 1918 20

21

2 3 4

27

28 29

15

Men’s NightLadies Night Queen of Hearts
Family Style
Dinner

Social Night

Men’s Night

Ladies Night

Queen of Hearts

Family Style
Dinner

Social Night

Men’s NightLadies Night Queen of Hearts

Family Style
Dinner

Social Night

Ladies Night

Birthday Party

Wine Club

See the calendar at sugarvalleygc.com for the most up-to-date events and details.

Seafood Night

Prime Rib Night

30

Family Style
Dinner

Queen of Hearts Social Night

Opening DaySenior League

Ladies Opening
Day

Demo Day

Spring
Maintenance
(Course Closed)

Spring
Maintenance
(Course Closed)

Men’s Night



CONTACT

CLUBHOUSE HOURS

Jeff Brown, Business Manager
jbrown@sugarvalleygc.com
Doug Wade, PGA Head Golf Professional
dwade@sugarvalleygc.com
Paul Double, Grounds Superintendent
pdouble@sugarvalleygc.com
Chris Plummer, Executive Chef
cplummer@sugarvalleygc.com
Tria Keene, Events Coordinator
tria@sugarvalleygc.com
Wes Vanover, Membership Director
wes@sugarvalleygc.com
Tom Anderson, Front of House Manager
tanderson@sugarvalleygc.com

Clubhouse - 937.372.9400 Pro Shop -
937.372.4653
sugarvalleygc.com

DINING
Monday 

Thursday
Friday
Saturday
Sunday

.. . . . .  Closed
Tuesday     ........ 11:00 - 8:00
Wednesday ..... 11:00 - 8:00

......    11:00   -  8:00

......      9:00   -  9:00

......      9:00  -  9:00

......      9:00  -   5:00

GOLF SHOP HOURS
April 1st-14th

Monday:              CLOSED
Tuesday:        9:00 - 5:30
Wednesday: 9:00 - 5:30
Thursday:      9:00 - 5:30
Friday:             9:00 – 5:30
Saturday:       8:30 – 5:30
Sunday:          8:30 – 5:30

April 17th – 30th
Monday:           11:30 – 6:00
Tuesday:          8:00 - 6:00
Wednesday:   8:00 - 6:00
Thursday:       8:00 - 6:00
Friday:              8:00 – 6:00
Saturday:      7:30 – 6:00
Sunday:         7:30 – 6:00

DRIVING RANGE HOURS
Mondays: 11:30-7:00

 Tuesdays – Saturdays: Half hour before 1st Tee
Time – 7:00

Sundays: Half Hour before 1st tee Time – 5:30
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